
The New Mexico Presbyterian Medical Services recently 
recognized retired Quay County Manager Richard 
Primrose for his dedication and outstanding guidance to our 
local PMS Clinic by donating his time to their programs and 
promoting the success of  the Clinic. Pictured is Primrose; 
Debbie Rowland of  Artesia, who was also recognized; and  
former Quay County Commissioner Franklin McCasland, 
currently the New Mexico PMS Board Chairman (who made 
the presentation).


